
 

 

 
 
 

 

28th June 2024 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

Dear parents & carers,  
 
We are looking forward to hosting you next week on either Wednesday 3rd July or Thursday 4th July for our 
school performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.  
 
To make your arrival easier on the day we would like to welcome you through our old reception entrance,  
where staff and pupils will be ready to greet you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Debra Grogan 
Headteacher 
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